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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 

Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of Hearing of Submissions 

and Further Submissions 

on the Proposed Porirua 

District Plan and Plan 

Change 19 to the Operative 

Porirua District Plan 

Minute 56 – Change of Hearing Administrator 

 

1. Our Hearing Administrator Ash Morton-Adair is leaving Council.  31 January 

is her last day. 

2. As a result, Jack Marshall, whom some PDP parties will already have deal 

with, will be taking over the hearing administration role   

3. Jack will be the point of contact for all matters related to the forthcoming 

hearing of Variation 1 and Plan Change 19. He is contactable at 

Jack.Marshall@poriruacity.govt.nz or telephone (04) 238 1752. 

Dated 31 January 2023  

 

 
Trevor Robinson 
Chair 
For the Proposed Porirua District Plan Hearings Panel 
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